
           NEWSLETTER APRIL 2016 

Welcome back to the summer term at 

New Hall.  I hope you were able to spend 

some family time together during the 

Easter holidays.  

 

This term is an important one for  

pupils, especially Year 6, Year 2 and Year 

1 who are being asked to complete  

statutory assessments from the  

government.  As parents, please continue 

to provide support and guidance, as we 

are aware that pupils can feel slightly 

anxious at this time. Helping with  

homework, plenty of sleep and a healthy 

diet can all assist with reducing any  

feelings of doubt.  Thank you for your 

support with this matter.   

 

As a school we are committed to enabling 

your children to be the best they can be, 

and will continue to support them in  

every way we can. 

 

 

 

King Edwards VI Five Ways School 

—Summer Activity Weeks 2016 

King Edwards VI Five Ways School will be 

offering four themed activity weeks for 

Years 4, 5, 6.  Sports & Adventure/

Investigative Science/ Problem Solving,  

Aptitude & Leadership/Music Theatre  

Showcase Week. Limited places. It  will run  

weekdays from 9am—3.30pm. £110 per child 

per week. If interested collect application 

form from New Hall. 

 

Lunch Time Position Required 

Grade 2, £15,207-£18,376 Pro Rata 

6 hours 15 minutes per week (12:15 pm to 

1:30 pm) term time only at New Hall Primary 

& Children’s  Centre. Required as soon as 

possible to join a team of experienced staff. 

If you enjoy working with children and can 

be available every day, please call in at the 

main office and ask for a job description, 

person specification and application form or 

e mail the school: jobs@newhall.bham.sch.uk.  

Deadline :Tuesday 26 April at 9am. 

 

 

 



GOVERNOR AWARDS 

Nursery - Layla 

Team Carpenter– Keion 

Team Degville– William 

Team Gilbert– Sacha 

Team Talliss - Myriam 

Team Davis - Alexis 

Team Toomer - Ellie Jay 

Team Qayyum - Francis 

Team Whateley -  Dontae 

Team Palmer – Millie 

Team Roberts - Tiara 

Team Hall - Kishari 

 

STARBURST FOR EYFS & KS1 

21 April 2016 
Nursery - Kailen 

Team Carpenter– Sky 

Team Degville– Michael  

Team Gilbert– Maddison 

Team Davis - Harry 

Team Wood - Mollie 

 

DIARY DATES  
School closed for Teachers Training day - 

Friday 13 May  

School re-open Monday 16 May 2016 

 

School closed Half term - Monday  30 

May - Friday 3 June 2016 

 

School re-open Monday 6 June 2016. 

 

School closed from Monday 25 July to tbc 

 

 

 

 

Please make sure your child  

attends school every day 

At Birmingham Magistrates Court in March 

2016 Re: Prosecution of parents/carers,  

Education Act 1996 Section 444 a case was 

heard concerning one of our parents from 

New Hall. 

After hearing the circumstances of the case 

the Magistrates imposed a fine of £60 per 

parent total of £120.  This payment has 

been received and accepted by the Courts. 

  

 

Note to Parents  
-E-cigarettes & smoking is not permitted   

anywhere on school grounds. 

 

-Dogs are not allowed on school grounds 

 

- No mobile phones in school - these will be 

taken off children and parent will have to 

come and collect. 
 

- Twitter 

You can now find us on Twitter, simply 

search for @NewHallpri and get following us. 

We would love to have all our parents who 

are able to add us. You can see for yourself  

what your child is doing throughout their 

learning day.  

 

- Water Bottles 

We have a limited supply of New Hall Water 

bottles in stock. Please visit school office if 

you would like to purchase for £2. 

 

 

 


